Minutes of pupil voice meeting at St Osmund’s school 22nd November 2010
Discussion of links with schools and charities nationally and internationally
· St Mary’s, Charminster have a link with a school in Calcutta. The school is for children whose parents suffer from leprosy.
· St Osmund’s have a link with the Grace Secondary School in Sudan.
· Sunninghill have links with a school in France where they have pen pals which helps them practice their language skills.
·  Some schools were taking part in operation Christmas Child and making up shoe boxes for Christmas. The idea of only having one christmas card for each class and then sending the money saved to a charity was also discussed.
Eco Schools

· St Mary’s Charminster, St Mary’s and St Osmund’s and Manor Park have achieved Silver award. St Osmunds are having an assessment to prepare themselves for achieving Green Flag status. Sunninghill is close to achieving Silver.
· St Osmund’s have an outside conservation area which is sometimes used by a charity called Martha’s trust. Sunninghill want to develop their outside area. St Osmund’s had help from Kingston Maurward to develop their outside area.
· St Mary’s and Sunninghill have an outside classroom and St Mary’s Charminster have a quiet area.

· St Osmund’s have put a webcam in a nesting box.
· St Osmund’s are putting in a dial to see how much energy they are consuming.
· St Osmund’s go on bikes to school and so do St Mary’s Charminster
AOB 

St Mary’s have a problem with football during break times. A number of ideas to solve the problem were raised.
